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I URGE you to vote OUGHT TO PASS on LD1431, An Act to Implement an 
Interstate Voter Registration Cross-check Program.  Our current system in Maine 
doesn't work as is evident by the 106% of the CVAP as reported by the Secretary of 
State herself.  We need absolute accuracy when dealing with our voter rolls.  If we 
can securely do that by using, at the very least, an interstate cross-check program, 
why would we not want to do that?!  Also, if the Secretary of State can securely 
obtain death records without breaking any privacy laws, why wouldn't we want that to
happen.  This streamlines the process to be more efficient and effective, as well as 
expeditious, within our existing technology.  We need secure elections.  There are too 
many bad players trying to contort our elections in their own favor.  Lack of faith in 
the outcome is becoming too prevalent.  Any mechanism, such as cross-checking, will
be instrumental in bring back honest and believable election results.  Please vote 
OUGHT TO PASS on LD1431 to help that to happen.  Thank you!


